
From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Bjll Whjten 

I egal Affajrs and Comm1mjty Safety Committee 

Submission to committee on voting identification 

Wednesday, 15 January 2014 7:20:57 PM 

There is not evidence of voting irregularities. 
Any introduction of identification for voters must not exclude people from voting, 
in particular aboriginal, youth, and elderly. 
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